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Primary Theories of Crime and Victimization James R.
Jones Ph.D. 2020-04-08 This text focuses on the history
of criminology, including the major criminological
epochs, the most prominent practitioners associated with
each, and their contentions and contributions to the
discipline. The earliest epochs, which comprise some of
the initial concentrations of the text, include the
Classical School of Criminology, Positivist Criminology,
Sociological Criminology (also known by some as the
Chicago School), Conflict Criminology, and Developmental
Criminology. The manuscript will also concentrate on the
ways by which crime is recorded in the United States and
the strengths and weaknesses of each method. The focal
point of this crime recording section of the text are on
the Uniform Crime Report (UCR), National Crime
Victimization Survey (NCVS), and Self Report Surveys.
The theories of crime and delinquency that are examined
are strain theory, differential association theory,
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conflict theory, social bonding theory, rational choice
theory, social structure theory, social disorganization
theory, cultural deviance theory differential
association theory, differential reinforcement theory,
and labeling theory. In addition, other areas of crime
that are explored are gangs and crime, victimless
crimes, causes of violent crime, serial killers, mass
murderers, and spree killers, sexual assault, mental
health and crime, rural criminology, and queer
criminology. Finally, the text concludes with chapters
on community/police relations and crime, theories of
victimization, crime and punishment, using
criminological theories to explore crime, and crime in
the 21st century.
Criminological Theories Suzette Cote 2002-03-19 This
book is an anthology of 34 previously published articles
and book exerpts that focus on the major theories, past
and present, that inform criminology today. While there
are a variety of readers available in criminological
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theory, Cote provides a greater emphasis on some of the
novel, newer theories, and some of the often overlooked
theoretical perspectives - particularly the newer
integrative perspectives. Additionally, an innovative
section early in the book contains articles looking at
the points where theory and research in the fields of
criminology and criminal justice merge and diverge.
Features/Benefits: · Some new perspectives not often
seen in theory readers · There is a greater emphasis on
issues of gender, race, and class within criminological
theories and criminality giving the book a more
contemporary feel. · The anthology includes and expands
on topics typically neglected in other texts, namely
white-collar crime; developmental criminology; new
penology; postmodern and constitutive theories; and
integrated theories that consider genetics, psychology,
and environmental approaches. · Brief overviews
introducing each article discuss the author, the
article's important points, and a context for its
development and value. · Discussion questions at the end
of each theory section.
Social Learning and Social Structure Ronald L. Akers
2011-12-31 The social learning theory of crime
integrates Edwin H. Sutherland's diff erential
association theory with behavioral learning theory. It
is a widely accepted and applied approaches to criminal
and deviant behavior. However, it is also widely
misinterpreted, misstated, and misapplied. This is the
fi rst single volume, in-depth, authoritative discussion
of the background, concepts, development, modifications,
and empirical tests of social learning theory. Akers
begins with a personal account of Sutherland's
involvement in criminology and the origins of his infl
uential perspective. He then traces the intellectual
criminological-theories-introduction-evaluation-and-application

history of Sutherland's theory as well as social
learning theory, providing a comprehensive explanation
of how each theory approaches illegal behavior. Akers
reviews research on various correlates and predictors of
crime and delinquency that may be used as operational
measures of differential association, reinforcement, and
other social learning concepts. Akers proposes a new,
integrated theory of social learning and social
structure that links group diff erences in crime to
individual conduct. He concludes with a cogent
discussion of the implications of social learning theory
for criminology and public policy. Now available in
paperback, with a new introduction by the author, this
volume will be invaluable to professionals and for use
in courses in criminology and deviance.
Ueber Verbrechen und Strafen Cesare marchese di Beccaria
1851
The Prevention of Crime Delbert Elliott 2017-01-03 The
Prevention of Crime provides a unique and comprehensive
overview of effective crime prevention programs,
strategies and policies, demonstrating how
criminological theories, research, and practice are
interrelated. Offers the most cutting-edge,
comprehensive summaries of effective interventions based
on the latest research, by the foremost scholars on the
topic of crime prevention in the U.S Provides unique
practical information and discussions on how to
effectively replicate prevention strategies in
communities and criminal-justice settings is highly
relevant to students, providing them with the latest
research in this area Coverage of multiple theories of
crime includes the more recent public-health and lifecourse developmental perspectives Includes a
comprehensive review of the increasing number of
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effective crime prevention interventions and the
practicalities of ensuring that these programs,
practices and policies are effectively implemented, both
in the U.S and in other countries Presents the most
cutting-edge current and optimistic view regarding crime
prevention: that it is possible to effectively reduce
crime but that efforts need to start early in
communities and continue through the life-course
Recent Developments in Criminological Theory Stuart
Henry 2017-07-05 This volume contains recent and
cutting-edge articles from leading criminological
theorists. The book is organized into ten sections, each
representing the latest in the multi-disciplinary
orientations representing a cross-section of
contemporary criminological theory. These sections
include: 1: Classical and Rational Choice; 2: Biological
and Biosocial; 3: Psychological; 4: Social Learning and
Neutralization; 5: Social Control; 6: Social Ecology,
Sub-cultural and Cultural; 7: Anomie and Strain; 8:
Conflict and Radical; 9: Feminist and Gender; 10:
Critical Criminologies: Anarchist, Postmodernist,
Peacemaking. The articles were selected based on their
contributions to advancing the field, including ways in
which the authors of each chapter understand the current
theoretical tendencies of their respective approaches
and how they envision the future of their theories.
Because of this, the articles focus on theory rather
than empirical research. Of particular note is the
tendency toward integration of different perspectives,
as described by editors, Henry and Lukas, in their
original introduction to this volume.
Grundlagen Hans Joachim Schneider 2013-12-12 Das
dreibändige Werk behandelt die Kriminologie in acht
Teilen und bietet umfassende, präzise und straffe
criminological-theories-introduction-evaluation-and-application

Information. Das sozialwissenschaftliche Konzept der
internationalen kriminologischen Hauptrichtung ist
prägend für das Gesamtwerk. Band 1 befasst sich mit den
Grundlagen der Kriminologie.
Criminological Theory Stuart Henry 2006-06-22
Criminological Theory is an examination of the major
theoretical perspectives in criminology today. Werner J.
Einstadter and Stuart Henry lay bare various theorists'
ideas about human nature, social structure, social
order, concepts of law, crime and criminals, the logic
of crime causation, and the policies and practices that
follow from these premises. Material is presented and
organized around these analytic and critical dimensions
throughout the text. Criminological Theory provides
students with a clear overview of the subject that
enables informed comparisons among diverse concepts.
Abstract concepts are explained clearly to maximize the
significance of each theoretical framework. The authors
cover the major literature in an engaging,
comprehensive, and accessible way, allowing students to
develop a critical understanding of foundational and
contemporary ideas in Criminology.
Criminological Theory Anthony Walsh 2014-09-19
Criminologists can benefit from questioning the
underlying assumptions upon which they rest their work.
Philosophy has the ability to clarify our thoughts,
inform us of why we think about things the way we do,
solve contradictions in our thinking we never knew
existed, and even dissolve some dichotomies we thought
were cast in stone. One of those dichotomies is free
will vs. determinism. Criminology must reckon with both
free will and agency, as posited by some theories, and
determinism, as posited by others—including the ever
more influential fields of genetics and biosocial
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criminology. Criminological Theory: Assessing
Philosophical Assumptions examines philosophical
concepts such as these in the context of important
criminological theories or issues that are foundational
but not generally considered in the literature on this
topic. The uniqueness of this treatment of
criminological theory is that rather than reporting what
this person or that has said about a particular theory,
Walsh exposes the philosophical assumptions underlying
the theory. Students and scholars learn to clarify their
own biases and better analyze the implications of a
broad range of theories of crime and justice.
Theories of Crime Through Popular Culture Sarah E. Daly
2020-11-25 This textbook brings criminology theories to
life through a wide range of popular works in film,
television and video games including 13 Reasons Why,
Game of Thrones, The Office, and Super Mario Bros, from
a variety of contributors. It serves as an engaging and
creative introduction to both traditional and modern
theories by applying them to more accessible, noncriminal justice settings. It helps students to think
more broadly like critical criminologists and to
identify these theories in everyday life and modern
culture. It encourages them to continue their learning
outside of the classroom and includes discussion
questions following each chapter. The chapters use
extracts from the original works and support the
assertions with research and commentary. This textbook
will help engage students in the basics of criminology
theory from the outset.
Criminological Theories Ronald L. Akers 2013-07-04 In
Criminological Theories, the noted criminologist Ronald
Akers provides thorough description, discussion, and
appraisal of the leading theories of crime/delinquent
criminological-theories-introduction-evaluation-and-application

behavior and law/criminal justice - the origin and
history of each theory and its contemporary developments
and adherents. Akers offers a clear explanation of each
theory (the central concepts and hypotheses of each
theory as well as critical criteria for evaluating each
theory in terms of its empirical validity). Researchers
and librarians, as well as general readers, will find
this book a very useful tool and will applaud its clear
and understandable exposition of abstract concepts.
Encyclopedia of Criminological Theory Francis T. Cullen
2010-09-23 For a free 30-day online trial to this title,
visit www.sagepub.com/freetrial This two-volume set is
designed to serve as a reference source for anyone
interested in the roots of contemporary criminological
theory. Drawing together a team of international
scholars, it examines the global landscape of all the
key theories and the theorists behind them, presenting
them in a context needed to understand their strengths
and weaknesses. The work provides essays on cutting-edge
research as well as concise, to-the-point definitions of
key concepts, ideas, schools, and figures. Topics
include contexts and concepts in criminological theory,
the social construction of crime, policy implications of
theory, diversity and intercultural contexts, conflict
theory, rational choice theories, conservative
criminology, feminist theory, and more. Key ThemesThe
Classical School of CriminologyThe Positivist School of
CriminologyEarly American Theories of CrimeBiological
and Biosocial Theories of CrimePsychological Theories of
CrimeThe Chicago School of CriminologyCultural and
Learning Theories of CrimeAnomie and Strain Theories of
Crime and DevianceControl Theories of CrimeLabeling and
Interactionist Theories of CrimeTheories of the Criminal
SanctionConflict, Radical, and Critical Theories of
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CrimeFeminist and Gender-Specific Theories of
CrimeChoice and Opportunity Theories of CrimeMacroLevel/ Community Theories of CrimeLife-Course and
Developmental Theories of CrimeIntegrated Theories of
CrimeTheories of White-Collar and Corporate
CrimeContemporary Gang TheoriesTheories of Prison
Behavior and InsurgencyTheories of Fear and Concern
About Crime
Schule als Sozialisations- und Präventionsraum Maike
Theimann 2019-10-14 In den vergangenen Jahrzehnten haben
sich die Schulen zu einem beliebten Ort für die
Delinquenzprävention entwickelt. Allein in Deutschland
findet sich mittlerweile eine kaum zu überschauende
Menge an verschiedenen schulischen
Präventionsprogrammen. Schulbasierte
Delinquenzprävention umfasst allerdings nicht allein die
Umsetzung spezieller Programme, sondern auch die
sozialen Lernprozesse, die alltäglich in den Schulen
stattfinden. Letztere stehen im Mittelpunkt dieser
Untersuchung. Es wird der Frage nachgegangen, wie
Schulen und Lehrer die soziale Entwicklung der
Jugendlichen fördern und dadurch delinquentes Verhalten
vermeiden können. Dafür wird vorab analysiert, welche
theoretische Rolle Schulen und Lehrer bei der Entstehung
delinquenten Verhaltens spielen und welche Ansatzpunkte
sich hieraus für die schulische Präventionsarbeit
ergeben. Sodann werden die theoretisch vermuteten
Einflüsse sowie der Erfolg verschiedener
Präventionsmaßnahmen anhand von Daten der
Längsschnittstudie „Kriminalität in der modernen Stadt“
empirisch überprüft.
Criminological Theories Ronald L. Akers 1999 Cover has
subtitle : Introduction and evaluation.
Social Learning Theory and the Explanation of Crime
criminological-theories-introduction-evaluation-and-application

Ronald L. Akers 2011-12-31 Social learning theory has
been called the dominant theory of crime and delinquency
in the United States, yet it is often misrepresented.
This latest volume in the distinguished Advances in
Criminological Theory series explores the impact of this
theory. Some equate it with differential association
theory. Others depict it as little more than a microlevel appendage to cultural deviance theories. There
have been earlier attempts to clarify the theory's
unique features in comparison to other theories, and
others have applied it to broader issues. These efforts
are extended in this volume, which focuses on
developing, applying, and testing the theory on a
variety of criminal and delinquent behavior. It applies
the theory to treatment and prevention, moving social
learning into a global context for the twenty-first
century. This comprehensive volume includes the latest
work, tests, and theoretical advances in social learning
theory and will be particularly helpful to
criminologists, sociologists, and psychologists. It may
also be of interest to those concerned with current
issues relating to delinquency, drug use/abuse, and
drinking/alcohol abuse.
Grundlagen der Kriminologie Hans Joachim Schneider
2007-01-01 The International Handbook is to be published
in two volumes. The first volume with 25 chapters is
dedicated to the basic principles of criminology. The
second volume with 35 articles is occupied with special
criminological problems. The sixty chapters of the two
volumes are dealt with by forty leading criminologists
of ten countries. The International Handbook is
providing information on all essential fields of
criminology. It gives information on the level of the
latest criminological research outcome. Comprehensive
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bibliographies lead the way to a deepening of
criminological knowledge. The International Handbook can
be used as basic literature in criminological research
and as instrument of daily decision making for the
practitioner of the criminal justice system. It places
great emphasis on the international and
interdisciplinary approaches of criminology. It focusses
on theoretical and empirical research work of the
sociological, psychological and socialpsychological
criminology.
Criminological Theory J. Robert Lilly 2007 The Fourth
Edition of this highly successful text moves readers
beyond often-mistaken common-sense understandings of
crime by providing a rich introduction to how major
scholars analyze crime. Criminological Theory: Context
and Consequences, Fourth Edition shows the real-world
relevance of theory by illuminating how ideas about
crime play a prominent role in shaping crime-control
policies and compelling students to apply theories to
the contemporary milieu.
Criminological Theories Ronald L. Akers 2020-07-24 In
Criminological Theories: Introduction, Evaluation, and
Application, Eighth Edition, Ronald L. Akers, Christine
S. Sellers, and Wesley G. Jennings provide a concise but
thorough review and appraisal of the leading theories of
crime and criminal justice. Based on the widespread
success of the first seven editions, this landmark book
keeps current with changes in the development, testing,
integration, and application of important criminological
theories. Each chapter has been updated and
substantially revised in light of recent research and
important changes in the theories. More extensive
revision and updating have been done on biological and
biosocial, psychological, social disorganization, and
criminological-theories-introduction-evaluation-and-application

conflict theories.
Devianz und Subkulturen Ivar Krumpal 2020-01-03 Unter
dem Begriff der „Devianz“ können Verhaltensweisen oder
Einstellungen verstanden werden, welche von allgemein
anerkannten, normativen Erwartungen einer Gesellschaft
abweichen und entsprechend einer informellen oder
formellen Sanktionsdrohung unterliegen. Die deviante
Missachtung institutioneller Begrenzungen und
gesellschaftlich etablierter Normen geht häufig einher
mit der Entstehung von Subkulturen.Devianz steht im
Spannungsfeld zwischen eigeninteressierter
Handlungswahl, situativen Anreizen und durch Merkmale
der sozialen Situation moderierten normativen Aspekten.
Bei der Erklärung von Devianz sind neben der
Theoriebildung auch Aspekte von deren empirischer
Erfassung von zentralem Interesse. So zeigt sich bei der
Messung von Devianz ein enger Zusammenhang zu Problemen
der sozialen Erwünschtheit und Antwortverweigerung.Der
vorliegende Sammelband vereint Beiträge, die mit einem
empirisch-analytischen Zugang das Thema Devianz und
Subkulturen erforschen. Ein zentrales Ziel ist, die
Entstehungsbedingungen und Folgen von Normverletzungen
und die Messung von Devianz auf eine theoretisch präzise
und evidenzbasierte Grundlage zu stellen. Auch soll der
Sammelband zu experimenteller Forschung zu Devianz und
Subkulturen anregen.
An Introduction to Crime and Crime Causation Robert C.
Winters 2014-06-26 An Introduction to Crime and Crime
Causation is a student-friendly textbook that defines
and explains the concepts of crime, criminal law, and
criminology. Ideal for a one-semester course, the book
compares and contrasts early criminal behavior and
today’s modern forms of crime. It also explores
society’s responses to criminal behavior in the past and
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in the present day. It covers both major and lesserknown crime causation theories and their impact on
society. Topics covered include: The importance of
understanding crime data The goals of punishment The
history of criminology, including the influence of
social Darwinism on early trait theorists Crime
causation theories, including a comparison of mainstream
and critical theories The relationship between crime and
biology, including the influence of genetics, substance
use, and mental illness The social structural approach
to crime, including a consideration of the changing
contexts of urban criminality The nature and function of
the justice system at the local, state, and federal
levels, and basic categories of crimes Drug trafficking
crimes, drug court efforts, and perceived weaknesses in
current antidrug efforts Each chapter begins with a set
of objectives and concludes with a summary. Interactive
questions promote classroom discussion and practicum
sections facilitate contextual learning. Drawn from
different and distinct backgrounds, the authors each
have unique perspectives on crime, making for a
particularly well-rounded text that explores crime from
several angles. The book attempts to educate readers in
the development of new insights on crime and crime
causation and provides a greater understanding of the
steps that need to be taken before a significant
reduction in crime can occur.
Die Entwicklung der Gewaltkriminalität in Deutschland
Christoph Birkel 2015-01-12 Dem gegenwärtigen Rückgang
der Gewaltkriminalität in Deutschland und anderen
westlichen Industrieländern ging ein jahrzehntelanger
erheblich stärkerer Anstieg voraus. Die Frage, wie diese
langfristige Zunahme zu erklären ist, steht im
Mittelpunkt des Buches. Zu ihrer Beantwortung nimmt der
criminological-theories-introduction-evaluation-and-application

Verfasser einen empirischen Theorienvergleich vor.
Hierzu werden zunächst auf Grundlage einer Durchsicht
der Diskussion zu empirischen Theorienvergleichen
Vergleichsmaßstäbe bestimmt. Da bislang nur wenige
handhabbare empirische Vergleichskriterien vorliegen,
macht der Verfasser neue Vorschläge zur
Operationalisierung einiger aus der
wissenschaftstheoretischen Literatur bekannter
Kriterien. Anschließend werden die drei Theorien
vorgestellt, die miteinander konfrontiert werden sollen:
ein neuerer, an Elias und Durkheim anknüpfender Entwurf
von Helmut Thome, die auf Gary Becker und Isaac Ehrlich
zurückgehende ökonomische Kriminalitätstheorie, sowie
Cohen und Felsons Routine-Aktivitäten-Theorie. Der
empirische Theorienvergleich wird dann anhand einer
Analyse von Daten für die westdeutschen Bundesländer
1971-2004 mittels neuartiger Verfahren für
trendbehaftete „pooled cross-section time-series“Datensätze durchgeführt. Im Ergebnis erweist sich die
Routine-Aktivitäten-Theorie den beiden anderen Theorien
als überlegen, wobei auch sie sich nur mäßig bewährt und
nur eine partielle Antwort auf die Ausgangsfrage gibt,
wie der Anstieg der Gewaltkriminalität zwischen ca. 1960
und 2000 zu erklären ist.
Criminological Theories Imogene Moyer 2001-07-26 This
comprehensive textbook not only offers a detailed
presentation of theoretical perspectives and theorists,
but also includes a history of the social environment
for each theoretical perspective and biographies of the
various theorists. Unlike other comparable criminology
texts, Imogene L. Moyer includes discussions of the
levels of analysis and the assumptions of the theorists
regarding society and people. In addition to covering
the traditional theories, the book features currently
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developing feminist and peacemaking theories, as well as
theories from people of color. Exerts from the original
sources are frequently incorporated into the chapters.
The text features flow charts, photographs, inset
biographical sketches, and disc
Criminology: Theory, Research, and Policy Gennaro F.
Vito 2011-09-29 Ideal for allied health and pre-nursing
students, Alcamos Fundamentals of Microbiology, Body
Systems Edition, retains the engaging, student-friendly
style and active learning approach for which awardwinning author and educator Jeffrey Pommerville is
known. It presents diseases, complete with new content
on recent discoveries, in a manner that is directly
applicable to students and organized by body system. A
captivating art program, learning design format, and
numerous case studies draw students into the text and
make them eager to learn more about the fascinating
world of microbiology.
Developmental and Life-course Criminological Theories
Paul Mazerolle 2017-07-05 The developmental and lifecourse perspective in criminology came to prominence
during the late 1980s and throughout the 1990s a number
of theories were developed to explain offending behavior
over the life-course. This volume brings together
theoretical statements, empirical tests and debates of
these major theories within the developmental and lifecourse criminology perspective. In the first section of
the book, original theoretical statements are provided
and this is followed by a section which includes
empirical tests of each of these theories conducted by
researchers other than the original theorists. The final
section of the book provides a summary of the major
debates both within the developmental and life-course
perspective and also between this perspective and others
criminological-theories-introduction-evaluation-and-application

within criminology. This comprehensive volume provides
an informative overview of the developmental and lifecourse perspective in criminology.
Handbook on Crime and Deviance Marvin D. Krohn
2010-01-15
The Routledge Companion to Criminological Theory and
Concepts Avi Brisman 2018-07-03 A comprehensive one-stop
reference text, The Routledge Companion to
Criminological Theory and Concepts (the ‘Companion’)
will find a place on every bookshelf, whether it be that
of a budding scholar or a seasoned academic. Comprising
over a hundred concise and authoritative essays written
by leading scholars in the field, this volume explains
in a clear and inviting way the emergence, context,
evolution and current status of key criminological
theories and conceptual themes. The Companion is divided
into six historical and thematic parts, each introduced
by the editors and containing a selection of accessible
and engaging short essays written specifically for this
text: Foundations of criminological thought and
contemporary revitalizations The emergence and growth of
American criminology From appreciation to critique Late
critical criminologies and new directions Punishment and
security Geographies of crime Comprehensive crossreferencing between entries will provide the reader with
signposts to later developments, to critiques and to
associated theoretical developments explored within the
book, and lists of further reading in every entry will
encourage independent thinking and study. This book is
an essential reference work for criminology students at
all levels and is the perfect companion for courses on
criminological theory.
The SAGE Handbook of Criminological Theory Eugene
McLaughlin 2010-07-06 'For any criminologist looking to
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make sense of recent developments in the field, this is
the go-to book. In essays by leading specialists, it
provides the latest updates on traditional theories
whilst charting new directions. It also offers
intepretive frameworks for criminology's current flux
and fragmentation and closely examines relationships
among theory, policy, and criminal justice practice.
Invaluable and indispensible!' - Nicole Rafter,
Professor, Northeastern University The SAGE Handbook of
Criminological Theory re-centres theory in the boldest,
most thought-provoking form possible within the
criminological enterprise. Written by a team of
internationally respected specialists, it provides
readers with a clear overview of criminological theory,
enabling them to reflect critically upon the variety of
theoretical positions - traditional, emergent and
desirable - that are constitutive of the discipline at
the beginning of the twenty-first century. Each chapter
has been specially commissioned to include the
following: " A brief historical overview of the
theoretical perspective " Core ideas and key associated
concepts " A critical review of the contemporary status
of the perspective " Reflections on future developments
In addition the Handbook features a substantive
introduction by the editors, providing a review of the
development of criminological theory, the state of
contemporary criminological theory and emergent issues
and debates. The SAGE Handbook of Criminological Theory
is an indispensable international resource for libraries
and scholars of all levels studying the rapidly
developing, interdisciplinary field of criminology.
Kriminalsoziologie Dieter Hermann 2018-03-16 Die
Kriminalsoziologie liegt an der Schnittstelle zwischen
mehreren Wissenschaftsdisziplinen. Sie behandelt ein
criminological-theories-introduction-evaluation-and-application

Feld, in dem das Thema Kriminalität im Kontext von
Gesellschaft und Individuum aus verschiedenen
Perspektiven und mit unterschiedlichen Methoden
thematisiert wird. Aktuelle Forschungen aus den
Kerndisziplinen der Kriminologie und Soziologie sind
oftmals mit Fragestellungen aus der Psychologie,
Rechtswissenschaft, Pädagogik, Wirtschaftswissenschaft,
Theologie und Philosophie verknüpft. Diese Vielfalt hat
eine bunte Forschungslandschaft erzeugt, die bislang
nicht umfassend dargestellt wurde. Das Handbuch soll
dies für ausgewählte Themengebiete leisten. Dazu stellen
Expertinnen und Experten eines Fachgebiets ihre
aktuellen Forschungsthemen systematisch und umfassend
vor. Neben der Aufarbeitung des aktuellen Diskussionsund Forschungsstands liegt ein zusätzlicher Schwerpunkt
auf der Präsentation eigener Studien, wobei großer Wert
auf eine sehr gute Verständlichkeit gelegt wurde. Mit
Beiträgen von Dirk Baier, Thomas Bliesener, Andreas
Böttger, Hans-Bernd Brosius, Kai Bussmann, Frieder
Dünkel, Stefanie Eifler, Peter Graeff, Volker Grundies,
Dieter Hermann, Helmut Hirtenlehner, Dina HummelsheimDoss, Hans-Jürgen Kerner, Anna Sophie Kümpel, Heinz
Leitgöb, Eva Link, Christiane Micus-Loos, Saskia
Niproschke, Dietrich Oberwittler, Christina Peter,
Andreas Pöge, Daniela Pollich, Jost Reinecke, Debbie
Schepers, Sonja Schulz, Daniel Seddig, Klaus Sessar,
Mark Stemmler, Holger Stroezel, Helmut Thome, Angelika
Treibel, Christian Walburg, Susanne Wallner, Melanie
Wegel, Per-Olof H. Wikström, Michael Windzio.
The Encyclopedia of Theoretical Criminology J. Mitchell
Miller 2014-04-07 The two–volume Encyclopedia of
Theoretical Criminology, available in print and online,
is the definitive reference resource for theoretical
criminology. This encyclopedia offers a state–of–the–art
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survey of leading theories, concepts, and key figures in
the field. It combines this breadth of coverage with the
authority and international perspective of an
experienced team of contributors, creating a definitive
reference resource for students, scholars, and
professionals. Comprehensive: Broad coverage spans the
origins and evolution of leading theories, major
theorists, concepts, applications, and degree of
empirical support for both criminology and justice
Authoritative: Edited by a leading team of experts in
the field and enhanced by contributions from an
international group of leading criminology and criminal
justice scholars International: Offers a global
perspective from an international team of leading
scholars, including coverage of the strong and rapidly
growing body of work on criminology in Europe and other
areas Wide–ranging: Includes coverage of theories of
justice, crime, applied criminology, and traditional and
alternative criminological theories Multi–format:
Publishing simultaneously as a two–volume print set and
via Wiley Online Library; visit
www.theoreticalcriminology.com for further details
The Handbook of Criminological Theory Alex R. Piquero
2015-08-25 An indispensable resource for all levels,
this handbook provides up-to-date, in-depth summaries of
the most important theories in criminology. Provides
original, cutting-edge, and in-depth summaries of the
most important theories in criminology Covers the
origins and assumptions behind each theory, explores
current debates and research, points out knowledge gaps,
and offers directions for future research Encompasses
theory, research, policy, and practice, with
recommendations for further reading at the end of each
essay Features discussions of broad issues and topics
criminological-theories-introduction-evaluation-and-application

related to the field, such as the correlates of crime,
testing theory, policy, and prediction Clearly and
accessibly written by leading scholars in the field as
well as up-and-coming scholars
Handbook of Research on School Violence in American K-12
Education Crews, Gordon A. 2018-10-12 In recent years,
the United States has seen a vast increase in bloodshed
stemming from violence within the education system.
Understanding the underlying factors behind these
atrocities may be the first step in preventing more
brutality in the future. The Handbook of Research on
School Violence in American K-12 Education provides
emerging research exploring the theoretical and
practical aspects of the phenomena of school violence
through the lens of social science and humanities
perspectives. Featuring coverage on a broad range of
topics such as preventative measures, cyberbullying,
minority issues, risk factors, and dealing with the
traumatic aftermath of such events, this book is ideally
designed for researchers, students, psychologists,
sociologists, teachers, law enforcement, school
counselors, policymakers, and administrators seeking
current research on the interconnectedness between
families, schools, bullying, and subsequent violence.
New Directions in Criminological Theory Steve Hall
2012-06-25 This edited collection brings together
established global scholars and new thinkers to outline
fresh concepts and theoretical perspectives for
criminological research and analysis in the 21st
century. Criminologists from the UK, USA, Canada and
Australia evaluate the current condition of
criminological theory and present students and
researchers with new and revised ideas from the realms
of politics, culture and subjectivity to unpack crime
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and violence in the precarious age of global
neoliberalism. These ideas range from the micro-realm of
the ‘personality disorder’ to the macro-realm of global
‘power-crime’. Rejecting or modifying the orthodox
notion that crime and harm are largely the products of
criminalisation and control systems, these scholars
bring causes and conditions back into play in an
eclectic yet thematic way that should inspire students
and researchers to once again investigate the reasons
why some individuals and groups elect to harm others
rather than seek sociability. This collection will
inspire new criminologists to both look outside their
discipline for new ideas to import, and to create new
ideas within their discipline to reinvigorate it and
further strengthen its ability to explain the crimes and
harms that we see around us today. This book will be of
particular interest to academics and both undergraduate
and postgraduate students in the field of criminology,
especially to those looking for theoretical concepts and
frameworks for dissertations, theses and research
reports.
Contemporary Criminological Theory Roger Hopkins Burke
2020-12-31 This book offers a critical introduction to
trends and developments in contemporary criminological
theory. Designed both as a companion to An Introduction
to Criminological Theory – also by Roger Hopkins Burke
and published by Routledge – and as a standalone
advanced textbook, it develops themes introduced
previously in more detail, incorporates new critical and
radical concepts and explores cutting-edge advances in
theory. Key topics include the following: •
Constitutive, anarchist, green and species, biocritical, cultural, abolitionist and convict
criminologies • Globalization and organized crime •
criminological-theories-introduction-evaluation-and-application

Southern theory • Critical race theory • Terrorism and
state violence • Gender, feminism and masculinity •
Ultra-realism • Radical moral communitarianism These key
issues are discussed in the context of debates about the
fragmentation of modernity and the postmodern condition;
the rise of political populism, risk, surveillance and
social control, and speculation about living in postCOVID-19 society and the future of neoliberalism.
Written in a clear and direct style, this book will
appeal to both undergraduate and postgraduate students
of criminology, sociology and politics and is essential
reading for advanced students of criminology looking for
a way to engage with contemporary themes and concepts in
theory.
Essentials of Criminological Theory L. Thomas Winfree,
Jr. 2016-07-05 This concise textbook introduces students
to multidisciplinary theories about why people commit
crime. Winfree and Abadinsky strive to make the study of
crime and justice as clear, concise, current, and
consumable as possible. Tracing the evolution of
theories and their influence on research today, the
authors provide a solid foundation for students to
understand the role theory plays in criminal justice
practices. The first nine chapters explore various types
of theories, providing the historical context and the
basic assumptions each theory makes about human
behavior, the causal arguments, and what criminologists
have learned from testing the theories. The theory as
originally proposed may have gone through a
metamorphosis. Change is an important—and
exciting—aspect of crime theory. Ideas that attempt to
describe, explain, predict, and possibly control a
specific behavior sometimes remain as originally
conceived and sometimes evolve to something quite
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different. The final chapter explores the ways the
various theories influence criminal justice policy,
focusing on law enforcement. To help readers assimilate
and synthesize the essentials of criminological theory,
each chapter contains learning objectives, boxed
material to stimulate critical thinking, bulleted
summary points, key terms, and critical review
questions. There are marginal notes throughout the text
to highlight concepts, as well as a comprehensive
glossary for easy review of important terms.
Langweiliges Verbrechen Helge Peters 2011-06-03 Crime
ist – neben Sex – ein spannendes Thema. Die
Boulevardpresse bestätigt das täglich. Gerade aber eine
wachsende Zahl von KriminologInnen sieht das anders. Sie
finden das Verbrechen langweilig. Kriminalität ist für
sie das Ergebnis von Etikettierungen. Und diese
Etikettierungen interessieren sie – unter
interaktionstheoretischen, sozial-ökologischen, politökonomischen und herrschaftssoziologischen
Gesichtspunkten. Die Wahrnehmungs- und
Bedeutsamkeitsdifferenzen zwischen einem Großteil der
KriminalwissenschaftlerInnen und großen Teilen der
Bevölkerung sind größer geworden. Der Band gibt viele
Antworten auf die mit diesen Entwicklungen gestellten
Fragen.
Soziale Wertorientierungen, Bindungen, Normakzeptanz und
Jugenddelinquenz Daniel Seddig 2014 Die Studie
untersucht den Einfluss sozialer Wertorientierungen,
Bindungen und der Akzeptanz von Normen auf die
Entstehung und Entwicklung delinquenten Verhaltens im
Jugendalter. Das Erklärungsmodell integriert
unterschiedliche theoretische Aspekte der ätiologischen
Devianzsoziologie und unterscheidet distale von
proximalen Einflussfaktoren. Soziale Wertorientierungen
criminological-theories-introduction-evaluation-and-application

werden dabei als Ausdruck distaler milieubasierter
kultureller Präferenzen betrachtet, die entscheidend für
die Herausbildung von sozialen Bindungen an die
Sozialisationsinstanzen der Jugendzeit sind. In den
Bindungsverhältnissen werden proximale Normkonzepte
bekräftigt, die sich direkt auf das konforme oder
delinquente Verhalten auswirken. In zeitlicher
Perspektive sind wechselseitige Einflüsse zwischen
Bindungen an delinquente Peers, Normakzeptanz und
Verhalten zu erwarten. Mit verschiedenen Varianten von
Strukturgleichungsmodellen und anhand von Querschnittsund Paneldaten aus der Studie 'Kriminalität in der
modernen Stadt' werden die Thesen des Modells überprüft.
Daniel Seddig, Dr. phil., ist Assistent am
Soziologischen Institut der Universität Zürich. Er
studierte Soziologie und promovierte an der Universität
Bielefeld. An der Universität Münster arbeitete er im
Projekt 'Kriminalität in der modernen Stadt'. Seine
Forschungsschwerpunkte sind Theorien abweichenden
Verhaltens, Entwicklungs- und
Lebensverlaufskriminologie, Strukturgleichungs-,
Wachstums- und Mischverteilungsmodelle.
An Introduction to Criminological Theory Roger Hopkins
Burke 2017-11-27 This book provides a comprehensive and
up-to-date introduction to criminological theory for
students taking courses in criminology at both
undergraduate and postgraduate level. Building on
previous editions, which broadened the debate on
criminological theory, this book presents the latest
research and theoretical developments. The text is
divided into five parts, the first three of which
address ideal type models of criminal behaviour: the
rational actor, predestined actor and victimized actor
models. Within these, the various criminological
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theories are located chronologically in the context of
one of these different traditions, and the strengths and
weaknesses of each theory and model are clearly
identified. The fourth part of the book looks closely at
more recent attempts to integrate theoretical elements
from both within and across models of criminal
behaviour, while the fifth part addresses a number of
key recent concerns of criminology: postmodernism,
cultural criminology, globalization and
communitarianism. All major theoretical perspectives are
considered, including: classical criminology, biological
and psychological positivism, labelling theories,
feminist criminology, critical criminology and left
realism, social control theories, the risk society. The
new edition also features comprehensive coverage of
recent developments in criminology, including situation
action theory, desistance theory, peacemaking
criminology, Loïc Wacquant’s thesis of the penal
society, critical race theory and Southern theory. This
revised and expanded fourth edition of An Introduction
to Criminological Theory includes chapter summaries,
critical thinking questions, a full glossary of terms
and theories and a timeline of criminological theory,
making it essential reading for those studying
criminology.
Criminological Theories Ronald L. Akers 2020-07-24 In
Criminological Theories: Introduction, Evaluation, and
Application, Eighth Edition, Ronald L. Akers, Christine
S. Sellers, and Wesley G. Jennings provide a concise but
thorough review and appraisal of the leading theories of
crime and criminal justice. Based on the widespread
success of the first seven editions, this landmark book
keeps current with changes in the development, testing,
integration, and application of important criminological
criminological-theories-introduction-evaluation-and-application

theories. Each chapter has been updated and
substantially revised in light of recent research and
important changes in the theories. More extensive
revision and updating have been done on biological and
biosocial, psychological, social disorganization, and
conflict theories.
Criminological Theory Stephen G. Tibbetts 2009-10-15
This book provides the best of both worlds-- authored
text sections with carefully selected accompanying
readings covering criminological theory from past to
present and beyond. The articles, from leading journals
in criminology and criminal justice, reflect both
classic studies and state-of-the-art research. Key
Features " Begins with an introductory chapter that
presents a succinct overview of criminological theory,
and briefly describes the organization and content of
the book " Features 'How to Read a Research Article'--a
perfect introduction to understanding how real-world
research is organized and delivered in the journal
literature " Includes a 'mini-chapter' for each Section,
with figures and tables that present basic concepts and
provide a background for the Readings that follow "
Provides key terms, web resources, and thought-provoking
discussion questions for each Section, along with
questions for each Reading to help students develop
their critical thinking skills " Instructor Resources on
CD include a test bank, PowerPoint slides for each
section, classroom activities, and more. " A Student
study site provides additional articles, self-study
quizzes, e-flashcards, and more.
Criminological Theories Ronald L. Akers 2016-07-20 With
a focus on empirical evaluation and practical
application, Criminological Theories: Introduction,
Evaluation, and Application, Seventh Edition, helps
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students draw connections between criminological theory
and practical applications. In clear, engaging language,
authors Ronald L. Akers, Christine S. Sellers, and
Wesley G. Jennings explore each principal criminological
theory using a three-part analysis: An Introduction
presents a succinct exposition of the theory's central

criminological-theories-introduction-evaluation-and-application

concepts, assertions, and hypotheses An Evaluation
provides a detailed critique of the theory, with an
emphasis on empirical validity An Application extends
the evaluation to determine each theory's relevance and
its potential for controlling and preventing crime and
delinquency

14/14

Downloaded from data.shopsproject.org on August 9, 2022
by guest

